
 

 

 
 

GLLC 2024 Annual Meeting 
September 9-10, 2024 

Pier B Resort Hotel 
Duluth, MN 

TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIPS 

A limited number of travel scholarships are available to GLLC members. If you are requesting a 
travel scholarship, please read the following information carefully. 

• Priority for travel scholarships will be given to those GLLC members who currently serve on 
Caucus committees and/or task forces. 

• Caucus members will be reimbursed for up to $1000 USD of their own actual travel and 
lodging expenses related to attending the GLLC meeting. Reimbursement is subject to 
approval of qualified expenses (e.g., transportation-related costs, lodging, meals not provided 
during the meeting). 

• Members may use their scholarships to cover lodging expenses for the nights of September 8, 
9, and/or 10, depending on their travel requirements. 

• To be eligible for reimbursement, members must attend the entire business meeting on 
September 10 and any ancillary GLLC events for which they register to participate.  Members 
are advised to make their travel plans accordingly to avoid receiving a prorated travel 
scholarship.  

• After the meeting, requests for reimbursement must be received by CSG Midwest no later than 
November 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions about travel scholarships, please contact Jess Lienhardt at 
630.282.3077 or jlienhardt@csg.org. 
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